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● Class assemblies
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EX��� B��� HO����Y

The ���en �� ��le���t��� he� P��t��u� J�b��e�  ��r 70 ye���
of ���v��e. Thi� ���r a� ��t�� Ba�k �����ay ���l �� a��r���
on F����y 3r� Ju��.  As ��is ���l� ��t�i� t�� �c��o� h����ay.
Te�c���s a�� ��le �� ��d a� ��d��i���l �a�'s �o��d�� �o t��
s��o�l ���en���.

Thi� ��l� �� ta��� �n F�i��y 22n� Ju�y 2022.  The ���� wa�
or����al�� p�a�n�� �� a t����in� ��y , t�e ��y ���  no� ���n
mo��� t� F�i��y 10t�  Ju�� 2022. Chi��r�� ��l� �ot ��
re����ed �� ��te�� s��o�l �� �hi� ��y.





At Rushey Green…

RIGHTS RESPECTING
SCHOOL

Article 5 and Article 18 (see
below for more information)

GET TO SCHOOL ON TIME

Did you know early morning
learning tasks start from 8.45 -
9am?

10 Minutes late every day
equals 50 minutes lost
learning over a week!

Coming up…..

Year 6 parent SATS meeting:
Tuesday 26th April, 9 - 9.30am

1R class assembly: Thursday 28th
April, 9 -9.30am

5TTG class assembly: Friday 29th
April, 9 - 9.30am



Here are a few examples of some of the learning this term:



To celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee, Chef Luke

and the kitchen staff would like you to design a menu fit

for a Queen to celebrate this special occasion!

Your menu will need to have:
● A main
● A vegetable side
● A dessert

***The winning dish will be made by the kitchen for ALL the
children/staff to enjoy the last day of term!***

Be adventurous and have fun!

Closing date: Friday 22nd  April 2022



Dish of the Week
By Chef Luke

Fresh produce which is
used daily to cook tasty,

delicious, nutritious
meals!

A great turn out
yesterday for the

Parents’ taster session -
thank you all for your

continued support.

Fish Friday

Today the children in year 5 & 6
tasted calamari!

This was a rare treat.

We look forward to sharing
more school lunches with you.

Gardening
club

If you are looking for a fun
friday after school activity,
come along with your child

and join the club.

All welcome!
Every Friday after school

meeting outside the back of
the main school hall



HALF TERM FUN!



INFORMATION FOR PARENTS





MESSAGE FROM THE SENCO



USEFUL INFORMATION


